
 

 

Miller Northwest 
A Division of Brennan Paving & Construction Ltd. 
351 Kennedy Road, Dryden, Ontario 
Mailing Address: 
Box 447 
Dryden, Ontario P8N 2Z2 

Tel: (807) 223-2844 
Fax: (807) 223-7187 

May 12, 2022 
 

Dear Mr. Poole  
 
I would like to follow up with you regarding the rehab work on Highway 17 and the two 
intersections on Duke Street. 
 
As you are aware, these work areas contain high traffic volumes and many businesses operate 
daily within these areas.  As such, Miller Northwest believes that the best course of action for all 
parties concerned, is to complete this paving and milling work during night hours instead of our 
usual work schedule.   
 
The benefits are: 

- Lower disruption to traffic flows 
- Little to no impact to business in these corridors  
- Increase safety to our workers as traffic volumes are reduced 

 
Our proposed work schedule would be from 6:30 pm to 7:00 am, starting on June 5th to on or 
about June 15th; Weather pending. 
 
To complete this type of work, Miller Northwest needs to operate their stationary asphalt plant 
located at our Sandy Beach Pit location: 437 Sandy Beach rd. 
 
It should be noted that an increase noise level would be emitted at the work site and at the plant 
site however residential housing is minimal. 
 
As such we request that the city grant us permission to undertake this work and furthermore 
operate the sandy beach pit for this work during the hours noted above. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Eric Piovesan P. Eng. 
Construction Manager  


